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Canteen News 

I just wanted to thank everyone for their support of the Athletics Carnival BBQ last 
Wednesday. Even though the Carnival was postponed due to the weather, it was 
great to see all the children, parents and staff buying their BBQ lunch (or 
breakfast...) and drinks. Although we missed most of the usual recess/lunchtime, 
spectators your continued support is very much appreciated!  

We managed to still take over $1,000 on the day which is a great effort considering 
the weather/cancellation!  

I would like to thank all of our volunteer helpers on the day including Deb 
Lockwood, Helen and Graham Hodges, Juley Jones, Mr Potts - Thank you for 
loading your ute up for us multiple times and everything else!, Ricky Radburn and 
Tara Jones, the girls from Forbes High; Melody Osborne, Jaide Robinson and Jess 
Tudgey- you girls are amazing helpers and a great asset to your school and our 
community! And the girls from Forbes North; Drew, Camley, Alli and Charlotte who 
offered last minute help once the carnival was postponed, you guys were fantastic!  

Thank you so much guys we could not do these events without your contributions 
or support!  

Finally, thank you to Miss McManus for organising this event, you're incredible - 
and we hope next year the weather will be in our favour for a fun day!   

Enjoy the school holidays and we will see you all in Term 3!  

Courtney,  
Canteen Manager  
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SCHOOL RULES   
I can do my best.  
I can respect all  

people.  
I can respect all  

property.  
I can be in the  

right place.   PUBLIC SPEAKING RECENTLY AT FORBES EISTEDDFOD 
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FROM THE PRINCIPAL… 
The recent wintery weather has certainly played havoc with some of our activities and events 
as the mid-year holidays approach. First the extreme weather conditions back in week 8 
forced the rescheduling of the Western Cross Country which, in turn, meant that we needed to 
postpone our school athletics carnival. Moving athletics from Friday week 8 to Wednesday 
week 9 seemed like a good back-up plan until the bad weather set in again after just a few 
events were run. 

Now we find ourselves playing ‘catch-up’ and trying to get through as many of the field events 
as we can before the holidays. This means that our students could be called on to compete in 
their events on any day this week, weather permitting. So if your child has qualified for our 
school finals in any of the field events (high jump, long jump, shot put and/or discus) please 
allow them to be competition ready each day this week. 

Have a great last-week-of-term and an awesome mid-year break! 

Steve McAlister 

Principal 

 

RE-CONNECT MEETS 2021 

We are really looking forward to discussing your child’s progress so far toward achieving their 
learning goals and this discussion will frame their learning experiences throughout the rest of 
the year. Please be reminded that even though each class has Re-connects scheduled on 
particular days next week, parents and carers can make alternative arrangements if the 
nominated day doesn’t suit. 

Please return the booking slip from the invitation, or simply phone the school to make an 
appointment with your child’s teacher. 

Reconnect Meets are scheduled as outlined below but please contact us if you wish to meet 
with your child and their teacher on a different day. 

 Monday 21st June: 1/2J 1/2O 1/2W 

 Tuesday 22nd June: KG KK 4/5P 

 Wednesday 23rd June: 3/4F 3/4G 3/4O 

 Thursday 24th June: 5/6K 5/6M 5/6Y  
 

 

Have a great week! 

Steve McAlister 

Principal 

 

PSSA Netball 

Congratulations to our Netball team who is on a 
winning roll this year! They won their 3rd game last 
Thursday against Middleton and will play in the quarter 
finals early next term! 
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Premier’s Debating Challenge 

On Monday 21st June, our debate teams travelled to Grenfell Public School for 
round 3 of the Premier's Debate Challenge. Our students got some 
challenging topics but were able to present some strong arguments. Well 
done to the FNPS Debaters who convinced everyone that parents should 
follow the same rules they set for their children. 

We were also lucky enough to join in a debating workshop with the day's 
adjudicator, Lin Eccleston. 

A huge thank you to the teachers and students at Grenfell for their 
hospitality. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Life Education Van 
Healthy Harold will be here from Monday 26th July to Thursday 29th July 
(Week 3, Term 3) All children are expected to attend as this is part of the 
PD/H curriculum. The cost is $7.00 per child which includes a book that 
aligns to the visit to use in the classroom. Payments will now be accepted. 
Please note that if you have already paid the Voluntary School Contribution 
fee there is no need to pay again for this activity.  
A note has been sent home to purchase Healthy Harold merchandise. If you 
would like to order merchandise please put correct money in an envelope 
with name of the item/s you wish to buy with your child’s name and class on 
the front. Please return to your child’s classroom teacher by Friday 23rd July. 
Mrs Karaitiana 
Life Education Van Coordinator 
 

Netwaste Presentation 
Stage 3 enjoyed a workshop which focused on ‘Being Resourceful’.  This 
presentation identified the environmental benefits of recycling, specifically 
savings in natural resources, energy and greenhouse gas production, by 
examining the resources used in product creation. Students also participated 
in activities to identify natural resources saved during the recycling process. 
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P&C News 
Gunn’s Mensland are taking orders for navy school jackets for 
Forbes North uniform.  The jackets are lined with polar fleece 
and are super warm for winter.  Jackets cost $49 
 
Teacher Dares! 
As you know we have been collecting money for teachers to participate in 
dares.  Our teacher dares include: 

Miss Prior getting water bombed 
Mr Merritt getting a pie in the face 
Mrs Welsh getting her hair sprayed 
Mr McAlister teaching a lesson (this winning class will schedule a lesson with Mr Mac early Term 3) 

The money has been collected for the teacher dares and is currently being 
counted, the winning class will be revealed early next term. Good luck!  
 
Entertainment & Fundraising Portfolio 
Mrs Welsh, Mrs Hardy, Mrs Hoey & Mr Young 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Class lessons this week will focus on students developing their skills to be able 

to ignore distractions in the classroom and focus solely on their own work.  
Our celebration tallies have been updated. 

  What will the next celebration be?   
Tallies 

 
Movie & Popcorn Art & Craft Hot Chocolate  Disco 

324 1561 1058 300 
 

  

PBL FOCUS – We concentrate and focus on our own task 
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School Photo Day 

These will be taken on Tuesday 10th August (Week 5 Term 3). 

ONLINE ORDERS:  www.creativeschoolportraits.com.au 

 

Phone: 63423070 
Email: admin@cspnsw.com.au 
Website: www.creativeschoolportraits.com.au 

 

 

Term 2 2021 

10 

21 JUNE 

Re-connect 
Meets 

1/2J 
1/2O 
1/2W 

 

P&C Meeting 
3:15pm 

22 JUNE 

Re-connect 
Meets 

KG 
KK 

4/5P 
 

PSSA Rugby 
League at 

Canowindra 

23 JUNE 

Re-connect 
Meets 

3/4F 
3/4G 
3/4O 

24 JUNE 

Re-connect 
Meets 

5/6K 
5/6M 
5/6Y 

25 JUNE 

PBL Individual 
Rewards 
Session 

 
Last day Term 2 

26
/2

7 
JU

N
E 

Term 3 2021 

1 

12 JULY 

Staff 
Development 

Day 

(pupil free) 

13 JULY 

Students return 

14 JULY 15 JULY 16 JULY 

PSSA State 
Cross Country 

 
Assembly 1:20pm 

17
/1

8 
JU

LY
 

2 

19 JULY 20 JULY 21 JULY 22 JULY 23 JULY 

LEV Merchandise 
payments due 

Assembly 1:20pm 
Class of the Week  

3/4O 24
/2

5 
JU

LY
 

3 

26 JULY 

EDUCATION 
WEEK 

Life Education Van 

27 JULY 

Life Education Van 

PSSA State Soccer 
(Boys) 

28 JULY 

Life Education Van 

PSSA State Soccer 
(Boys) 

29 JULY 

Life Education Van 

PSSA State Soccer   
(Boys) 

30 JULY 

LPSSA Athletics 
at Parkes 

Assembly 1:20pm 
Class of the Week  

1/2W 31
 JU

L/
1 

AU
G
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